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Comments: I am extremely opposed proposed rule change that eliminates climbing anchors. These anchors

allow access to the wilderness is a safe way that has enable generations of Americans better connection to our

shared land. This rule change only makes the wilderness less accessible and more elitist. Furthermore it cause a

significant increase in risk to climbers and the wiping out of important climbing history. 


